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SYRIAN ARAB REPUBLIC

REQUEST FOR CIRCULATION OF A DOCUMENT
AT THE NINETY-EIGHTH SESSION OF THE EXECUTIVE COUNCIL

The Permanent Mission of the Syrian Arab Republic has requested that a note verbale
addressed to the Technical Secretariat, dated 9 July 2021, be circulated as an official document
of the Ninety-Eighth Session of the Executive Council.

Annex: Note Verbale No. 68 from the Permanent Mission of the Syrian Arab Republic
to the Technical Secretariat, Dated 9 July 2021
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Annex

NOTE VERBALE NO. 68 FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF
THE SYRIAN ARAB REPUBLIC TO THE TECHNICAL SECRETARIAT,
DATED 9 JULY 2021

Permanent Mission
Of The Syrian Arab Republic
To The Organization For The
Prohibition Of Chemical Weapons
The Hague

No: 68
Date: July 9" 2021

Note Verbal

The Permanent Mission of the Syrian Arab Republic to the Organization for the
Prohibition of Chemical Weapons OPCW presents its compliments to the Technical
Secretariat - Office of the Director General, and has the honor to convey the
following information from the Syrian National Authority.

On the 8" of June 2021, at exactly 23:40 p.m., The ‘Al-Nasiriyahl’ site (one
of the 5 underground facitilties - tunnels - that were sealed with the knowledge
of the Technical Secretariat of the OPCW) was flagrantly attacked by the
Israeli enemy using missiles. The offensive left the following losses:

- 13 rooms were totally destroyed. Those were prepared for different uses
(offices, warehouse, guards bedrooms, workshops for the watch squad,
electricity generators )

- Losses in weapons and munitions

- Losses in firefighting equipment

- Loss in ordnance

- Missions accounting and Mobilization.

- The 2 chlorine cylinders related to 1he alleged Douma incident of (2018).

The Syrian National Authority further pointed out that this information
was prepared after the relevant authorities finished taking stock of the losses
that rose from the flagrant Israeli aggression on the site.

The Permanent Mission of the Syrian Arab Republic kindly request the
Technical Secretariat to consider this Information as unclassified, distribute it to all
states parties, and Eublish it on the OPCW’s extranet and internet as an official
document of the 98" Session of the Executive Council.

The Permanent Mission of the Syrian Arab Republic avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Technical Secretariat of the Organization for the
Prohibition of Chemical Weapons the assurances of its highest consideration.

The Organization for the Prohibition
Of Chemical Weapons (OPCW)

The Hague.
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